
 

 

I am writing about Central Banking’s Training course: Risk Management for Central Banks, which will 

be taking place online from June 5–8, 2023. 

The risk management priorities of central banks are changing rapidly. Recent crises have forced 
central bankers to reassess and revaluate the risks they face. They have been challenged to work in 
new ways – and to manage the new risks resulting from this. As a result, they have discovered new 
areas of interconnectedness and disconnects. Carefully thought-out institutional arrangements must 
now be fully reviewed. 
 
Further they have had to become increasingly sophisticated in their risk management processes. 
They recognise the need to ensure robust defences against cyber and other external threats as well 
as evolving risks from inside - governance and reputational risk. 
 
Expert speakers will be joining me to cover topics such as: 
 

• Embedding organisational resilience in the digital era: the role of strategic planning 

• Sustainability: risk perspectives on greening central banking 

• Reshaping your cyber risk strategy and the evolving threat landscape 

• What it takes to operate in today’s multi mandate environment: a governor’s perspective 
 
The course will focus on practical applications, drawing on a range of central bank experiences. 
 
To join the course, please register online or get in touch with the Central Banking Training team for 
guidance on the registration process, including help with your internal approval: +44 20 7316 9136 / 
training@centralbanking.com. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you and your colleagues to the course this June.   
 
Best regards, 
 
Janet Cosier 
Former advisor on strategic planning and risk management 
Bank of Canada 
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